
 
 First day of school is Monday, August 17 

 Full-day, in-person learning, Monday - Friday 

 Flex learning options available for all students 
 All grades will be using Google Suite for Education platform 

 Chromebooks distributed to all 7th - 12th grade students 

 Camp Calvary will open for registered 1st - 6th grade students 

Calvary Academy continues to enroll for the 20/21 school year. A thorough and detailed plan for the 
return of students to school this fall is being prepared. Information and guidelines change daily, and 
we will be making decisions and adjustments as needed. Changes will be communicated as quickly as 
possible. Be sure to watch for more emails and follow Calvary Academy social media accounts for 
more information. Below are some important details concerning the plan for the 20/21 school year. 
Thank you for your patience and your prayers as we work to provide the best educational  
experience while ensuring the safety of everyone.  

 

 Continued concentration on school wide cleaning and disinfection 
 Increased supplies, signage, and education to encourage proper hand hygiene 
 Personal protective masks are required for all staff, students, and visitors when entering and  
      transitioning throughout the building and when unable to maintain social distance while inside  
      the building 
 Daily symptom screening including temperature for all staff, students, and visitors upon arrival  
      and mid-day 
 Individuals with temperature greater than 100.0°F will be asked to leave and must be fever free      
      for 48 hours without fever reducing medication to return 
 Limited shared objects in the classroom 

BACK TO SCHOOL 20/21 

HEALTH & SAFETY 

CALENDAR 

The 2020/2021 school calendar has been revised through October 31 to make changes due to  
gathering restrictions. Details regarding these changes will be communicated closer to the time of  
the events. The revised 20/21 calendar can be located on the Calvary Academy website.  


